With the current membership of the Committee of seven - four of us are coded out through declarations of prejudicial interest because of our direct involvement with Histon Hornets Football Club which is a football club which runs sides for boys and girls aged under 16. Mark Lawton is an Executive Committee member of Histon Hornets FC, and the remaining three of us manage three sides for which our children play. The granting of the dispensation will allow the Sub Committee to run more efficiently with routine operational decisions being able to be made by the Sub Committee without delays waiting for the Management Committee to meet on a six monthly basis.

The Management Committee would continue to make decisions on Recreation Ground charges, and dispensation is not being requested for this Committee

We would be grateful if our request for dispensation could be submitted to the Standards Committee at their meeting on Thursday 10^{th} August 2006.

Neillang >

Yours sincerely

(WARK UNTON OP NOLIDAT TO STHAUGUST)

Steve Unwin, Mark Lawton, Phil Gooden and Neil Davies.

PS IF YOU WOULD NOOD TO SPEAK TO THE LETTER WRITER PLEASE COUNTY NEW ATVIES ON OILL SYSSEQ